
                                   22nd   Sunday in Ordinary Time   ST JUDE THE APOSTLE       2017
Recently Deceased

Edward Kellett 

Kathleen Tonge 

Anniversaries 

Michael Buckley 

Lily Kearney 

Sean Fanning

Terry Kavanagh 

Michael Malone 

Eileen Joyce 

Don Lehane

Christy Crowe

Patricia & Frank O'Donnell

George Wright 

Eugune Parletti

Birthday Remembrance 

Jean Thomas

Peter Mc Inerney 

Tuesday Divine Mercy Holy hour takes 
place each Tuesday   from 3pm to 4pm    

Daily Adoration takes place on Monday from 
7pm to 9pm , Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday 
from 10.00am to 11.00am . Friday from 10.00am 
to 4.30pm ( Benidiction on 1st Friday after 
9.30am Mass ) Saturday 10.30 am

“Ministers of the Word.   There will be a meeting in the 
Pastoral Centre on 18th September 2017 at 7.30pm.   
We will be addressed by Sean Goan.   Anyone who is 
interested in becoming a reader is also invited to 
attend” 

The Medugorje Prayer Group will hold
thier monthly meeting next Tuesday 
5th September at 8pm all are welcome 

Can  you sing? Would you like to use your voice
to praise God  ? We are seeking new members
for our Adult Choir who sing at our  10.00 Mass

each Sunday if you would be interested in
joining the choir pease leave your name and
contact details into the office or sacristy after

any of our Masses over the next few weekends
the Choir practice on a Thursday evening from
September to June or you can talk to Victoria

after our 10.00am or 11.30am Mass any
Sunday for more information 

Cosy Corner Cafe located in St
Jude's Pastoral Centre open

Monday to Friday from 9.00am to
3.00pm serving breakfast all day
lunch from 12.00pm to 2.30pm  &
homemade scones & cakes all day
all items available for take away

.Cosy Corner back open on Sunday
mornings from 10.00 am to 1.30

pm from this Sunday 3rd September

 Society of St Vincent De Paul Annual Clothing 
Appeal 
 The Society is seeking your help in its Annual 
Clothing Appeal the Appeal is for Clean Good 
Quality Clothes, Bedclothes, Curtains, Shoes 
etc. 
The Society is very conscious of the tremendous
support given by the Parishioners of this Parish 
for your charitable works ovver the years. They 
would like to thank you mort sincerely on 
behalf of those you have helped.
Donations can be left back to any of our 
Masses this weekend 

--------------------------------------------------------
Our Knit & Natter group return on Monday 
4th September to Room 1 in Pastoral Centre 
from 10.00am to 12pm all are welcome to 
come along and join them 

Registration & Tickets 
for WMOF2018 Registration for the 
World Meeting of families in 2018 is 
now open. Visit the Tickets 
Section on www.worldmeeting2018.ie 
 to access information on the different
type of tickets and 
registration available.  Accommodatio
n booking is also available online at 
time of registration through the same 
booking form on the website. 

 This weekend Church Gate 
Collection is in aid of Holy 
Rosary Sisters in 
Killashandra 

Healing Mass Church of 
St.Colmcille Knocklyon 

Wednesday 20th Sept at 
10.30am Celebrant Bishop 
Eamonn Walsh  all are 
welcome.

Sincere thanks to all who 
supported last weekend's 
Church Gate Collection for 
the Children's Hospital 
Research centre which 
came to €902.50

Thanks also to those who 
contributed to our recent 
Church Gate for 
Cheeverstown which came 
to €1008.97

‘Stress Matters’ is an 8 week program that 
looks at the many aspects of stress and 
anxiety in our lives today. While stress is an 
important aspect of day-to-day living, in 
some cases, it can deprive us of joy in our 
lives and our ability to thrive.

This program looks at the causes of stress, 
what happens to us on an individual level 
and what we can do to reduce its impact and
improve our quality of life. The course is 
designed to show you how to monitor your 
own stress response, how to recognise and 
respond to your personal stress ‘triggers’ 
and to equip you with a range of stress 
reducing techniques.

Invest in yourself, become more self aware 
and give yourself an opportunity to live your 
life to its fullest potential.

Next start-up date is Thursday 14th Sept 
2017 in Room 1 in the Pastoral Centre, 
9.15am – 10.45am.  The 8 week program 
costs €15 per week, payable as a booking 
deposit of €60 to secure a place and a 
second €60 payable on or before 14th 
September 2017.

The program is run by Mary Hamill, a 
qualified integrative psychotherapist 
accredited with Irish Council of 
Psychotherapists (ICP).

For further details or to make an enquiry you 
can contact Mary by email at mary@mbhcp.ie 
or mobile – 087 6317497

Meals on Wheels-Drivers Needed
Can you spare one hour each week 
we would be most grateful if you 
would consider joining our team of 
drivers to help deliver meals to 
local residents meals are 
dispatched from Holy Spirit 
Greenhills if you can help please 
phone John   4506700

Bethany Support Group will 
meet next Tuesday 5th Sept in 
Room 1 in Parish Centre at 
10.00am all are welcome 

      Parish Office open Mon to Fri 8.30am to 1pm & after all Masses on Sun Morning Email judesparishoffice@eircom.net   www.stjudesparish.net  ph 4600127

mailto:judesparishoffice@eircom.net
http://www.worldmeeting2018.ie/
http://www.stjudesparish.net/

